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CommServ
Hadjimanoukian, Rita

Boundary Review

Dear Mr. Pedersen,
The city of Alhambra wishes to remain in Supervisor Antonovich's 5th district. We have had an outstanding working
relationship with our Supervisor for years, and we would definitely like to stay in the same supervisorial district.
Thank you for your consideration,

Julio Fuentes
City Manager
City of Alhambra
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